

MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com

Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

27th September 2019

Dear Parent/Carer

Your child has been chosen to represent the school in a Cross-Country Competition taking place on Monday 7th October 2019.

The event is being held at Melbourne Park, we have arranged a coach to transport the children to and from the event, we will be arriving back at approximately 3:15pm. Could you please ensure that your child has a packed lunch and a named water bottle on the day.

Kit:

Kind regards,

Please ensure that your child has the correct PE kit including a white t-shirt or a t-shirt with a Meadgate logo, plain black shorts and a plain dark jumper for this event. They will change at school before departure. If your child owns PLASTIC studded football boots, they may wear them. Otherwise they are to wear trainers but please no plimsolls.

Parents are welcome to come and watch but the event organisers have asked kindly if you can watch from the spectators section and not on the course. Parents are welcome to arrive any time after 1pm.

If you are happy for your child to take part, please complete the attached permission slip and return to the school office as soon as possible

N. Now Mrs N North PE co-ordinator Dear Mrs N North, I give permission for my child _____ part in the Years 3-6 Cross Country competition on Monday 7th October 2019.

